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May 27, 2021 

TO: Interested Parties 

 FROM: Martha Fulford 

Administrator, Uniform Consumer Credit Code 

RE: Stakeholder Meeting on June 15, 2021 at 2 pm via Zoom for 
Rulemaking under the Colorado Consumer Protection Act and 
Colorado Antitrust Act 

To Whom It May Concern: 

The Colorado Consumer Protection Act (“CCPA”) authorizes the Attorney General 
to “prescribe such forms and promulgate such rules as may be necessary to 
administer the provisions of” the CCPA. C.R.S. § 6-1-108(1). Similarly, the 
Colorado Antitrust Act (“CAA”) provides that the Attorney General may 
“prescribe such forms and promulgate such rules as may reasonably be deemed to 
be necessary to administer the provisions” of the CAA. C.R.S. § 6-4-110(1)(b). 

The Attorney General finds it necessary to propose rules to aid in the efficient and 
fair administration of the investigatory hearing process for matters involving the 
CCPA and the CAA. A copy of the proposed rules can be found here. 

The Attorney General would like any written feedback on these topics or any 
additional topics for rulemaking at your earliest convenience by submitting them 
to this email address: cp.rulemaking@coag.gov. In addition, the Attorney General 
will hold a stakeholder  meeting at 2 pm on Tuesday, June 15, 2021. 

Zoom Meeting Details  

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85140552499?pwd=L2NmbG43QVhrYmdXek1uZTl3anNYdz09 

Meeting ID: 851 4055 2499 
Passcode: 700225 

Call-in Option: 669-900-6833 
Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/ksEiC2fA1 

 

http://coag.gov/app/uploads/2021/05/4-CCR-904-2-Rules_DRAFT-5.26.21.pdf
mailto:cp.rulemaking@coag.gov
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85140552499?pwd=L2NmbG43QVhrYmdXek1uZTl3anNYdz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/u/ksEiC2fA1
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Please keep in mind that the Attorney General intends to hold a public 

rulemaking hearing following publication of a proposed rule. A final draft of any 
proposed rules  will be published with the Colorado Secretary of State at least 20 days 
before the rulemaking hearing. 


